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Please submit any articles for the October issue of Journey to the church 

office by Friday 22nd September.  Email to office@carrslane.co.uk or hand in 

to the reception at Carrs Lane. 
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Pastoral Letter 

 

Dear friends, 

September always feels like the start of something! All back after August 

when many will have gone on holiday, but even in work or staying at home, 

there is a different feel to life in the UK ï children are not in school, more 

families are out and about, most meetings cease to meet, the roads are 

quieter at usually peak-times, and there is a general feel of things being a little 

more relaxed.  

With September comes that óback to realityô feeling! For University 

students, September can mean a move back to Uni, or a move away from 

home for the first time to a place which may bring with it adventure, new 

things, study, new friends, new church, and for most, some trepidation.  

For us all God promises to be with us always and that Godôs strength will 

be sufficient for us.  

So whether youôre a university student and here in Birmingham to live for 

the first time, a returning student, or a general óstudent of lifeô (everyone!), 

these promises hold true, and we hope that in this ónew yearô as September 

comes and Autumn begins, you will know Godôs presence and strength, and 

that weôll all also know the company and support of this Church as we travel in 

life together as Godôs people.  

 

Peace to you,  

Ruth 
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Worship during September 2017 

 

Sunday 3rd September 

10.30am Morning Worship, including the Lordôs Supper, led by Rev Steve 

Faber (Moderator of the West Midlands Synod of the URC).  Followed by First 

Sunday Lunch. 

 

Sunday 10th September 

10.30am Morning Worship (including the Annual Business Meeting / Monthly 

Church Meeting), led by Neil Johnson and Ruth Yorke.   

 

Sunday 17th September 

10.30am Morning Worship led by Diana Cullum-Hall 

 

Sunday 24th September 

10.30am All-age Worship led by Ruth Yorke 
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Notices 

Sun 10 September, 12 noon:  The Church at Carrs Lane Convention.  A 

celebration of the life of TCaCL (to coincide with Annual Business Meeting), 

with an opportunity for the various groups of the church to showcase their 

activities.  Followed by a bring-and-share lunch. 

Sat 23 September:  Commemorating the Protestant Reformation.  An 18-

mile pilgrimage walk is being organised to take place on 23 September from St 

Chadôs Cathedral, Birmingham, to Lichfield Cathedral, to commemorate the 

500th anniversary of the Protestant Reformation, whose official anniversary is 

31 October 2017. 

Pilgrims will be sent on their way at 9.00am by Dean of St Chadôs 

Cathedral, Gerry Breen, and welcomed at Lichfield Cathedral around 5.00pm 

by Dean of Lichfield Cathedral, Adrian Dorber.  Senior church leaders from 

across the West Midlands will be taking part in the pilgrimage for some if not 

all of the distance), including the Catholic Archbishop of Birmingham, Anglican 

Bishops of Lichfield and Birmingham along with Methodist, United Reformed 

and Baptist Regional leaders. 

Sun 24 Sep:  The Beacon Church Centre, Rubery, is delighted to welcome 

the Moderator of the United Reformed Church.  Friends from other churches 

are welcome to join us for worship at 4pm. 

Thurs 28 September-Mon 2 October:  Carrs Lane / Ernstweiler Exchange: 

we look forward to hosting our friends from Germany.  Further details to come 

ï see updates on our weekly notices sheet (also on the website).  
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Mon 2 October:  Introduction to Voluntary Workplace Chaplaincy.  A 6 

week training course for voluntary chaplaincy, Mondays 5-7pm starting 2 

October 2017.  Led by Churches and Industry Group Birmingham & Solihull.   

CIGBôs Voluntary Workplace chaplains are people who want to give 

about half a day a week, to visit a local organisation or enterprise, befriend the 

workers, answer questions, e.g. ñWhat has God go to do with us?ò, and help to 

discover what ófaithfulnessô means in that context.   

More info:  www.cigb.org.uk/home/training-courses  

Fri 13 Oct, 7pm-9.30pm & Sat 14 Oct, 10am-4pm:  Carrs Lane Lectures, 

with Rev Gretta Vosper.  ôCreating a World Beyond the Beliefs that Divideô.  

Tickets via office (£15 / £20 / £30 depending on event combination).  See flyer 

towards end of these notices. 

 

*     *     * 

 

Faith Guiding Course ï Autumn 2017 ï 12 Week Evening Course:  An 

opportunity to get to know people of different faiths and gain an accredited 

qualification as a Faith Guide.   

¶ Start date:  Tue 12 September 2017 

¶ Location:  Faithful Neighbourhoods Centre, 10 Court Rd, Sparkhill, B11 

4LX (just of Stratford Rd) 

¶ For more information, visit:  www.faithencounter.org.uk 

 

National Youth Ministry Weekend ï between 10th and 12th November 

hundreds of Christian youth workers from across Britain are coming to 

Birmingham for a national conference.  If you would be prepared to host a 

youth worker for the weekend please let Neil know (0121-616 1800 | 

njohnson@birminghammethodistcircuit.org.uk ) and he will pass on your 

details to the organisers. 
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